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Water has no substitute…….Conserve it 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Job No. 18-07 
Kukuiolono 0.2 MG Tank Demolition 

Kauaʻi, Hawaiʻi 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 103D-308, Hawaiʻi Revised Statutes (“HRS”) and Hawaiʻi Administrative 
Rules 3-122-95 and 3-122-96(a)(2)(B), (D), (E), and (G), the subject solicitation is hereby 
cancelled. 
 
The subject solicitation resulted in offers which exceed available funds and it would not be 
appropriate to adjust quantities to come within available funds, and all otherwise acceptable offers 
received are at clearly unreasonable prices.  The Department of Water has determined that the 
cancellation of the subject solicitation is in the public interest.  The Department will revise the 
solicitation and the subject project will be re-solicited.  Interested vendors should register with 
Public Purchase for status updates on the re-solicitation. 
 
Dustin Moises 
dmoises@kauaiwater.org  
(808) 245-5459 
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